
January 20,2004 

Mr. Craig Wilson 
State Water Resources Control Board 
P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95812 

Re: MCH # 010407 -Notice of Public Hearing for Water Quality Control Policy 
for Developing California's Clean Water Action Section 
303(d) List 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

AMBAG's Regional Clearinghouse circulated a summary of notice of your 
environmental document to our member agencies and interested parties for review and 
comment. 

The AMBAG Board of Directors considered the project on January 14,2004 and has no 
comments at this time. 

Thank you for complying with the Clearinghouse process. 

Sincerely, / 

Executive Director 




